
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
15 July 2021  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Resident Family members 
 
Thank you for your continued support during the current restrictions.  We have been advised the 
current lockdown of Greater Sydney has been extended until at least 30 July 2021.   
 
As a reminder, our Grafton Aged Care Home can only accept two (2) visitors per resident, per day 
excluding visitors from Greater Sydney. 
 
We have included a link to an information sheet from the Aged Care Quality & Safety Commission 
regarding visitor access. https://www.agedcarequality.gov.au/sites/default/files/media/covid-19-
restrictions-in-residential-aged-care-your-rights-fact-sheet.pdf 
 
Our number one priority is the safety and well-being of our residents and staff.   
 
We ask you to contact the home directly if you have any questions regarding your loved one. 
 
Stay safe, we will get through this together. 
 
Yours truly 

 
GRAEME PRIOR 
Chief Executive Officer 
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